
October 30, 2024

Dear parents and or Guardians

We are continuing to extend an invitation to you to eat with your child/ children during the school
year 2024-25 at Salome Elementary School. The previous purchase of an adult ticket has been
increased to $3.00 for breakfast and $5.00 for lunch. Please notify the school office a day
ahead if you are planning to have breakfast. Call in by 9:00 a.m. of the day you are eating
lunch with your student ( 928)-859-3339. To purchase the meal ticket please come to the office
and pay the exact amount (as we do not have change) prior to going to the cafeteria. You will
then take the ticket to the cafeteria when you eat with your child/children and give it to the staff
worker there. We look forward to having you with us.

Respectfully,

Lisa Wilkinson

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.


